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Dr. Wilder penf1eld, 
730 Park Avenue, 
New York, N.Y. 

My dear Penf1eld: 

I have yours of the second. 

Sorry that Mrs. Penf1eld can't come up. I 

expect to give you a call to come before long now. 

I think things are Shaping very well. The 

question of your work at the General Hospital was brought 

up at a Medical Board meeting of that Hospital on the first 

and a most fav6urable reply received. I think they will 

probably try to get more of you than we at the Royal Victoria 
<f; ~ v~a::.-. 

will wan~,-- putting it in an exaggerated way. I think that 

Hospital will be wide open to you. 
I 

A small ~omm1ttee of our Medical Board is to 1nter-

view the Governors very shortly now, and I feel that the 

necessary money is going to be forthcoming. When you next 

come up it will be chiefly for the purpose of interviewing 

the Board of Governors. I am feeling most enthusiastic. 

I almost think it would be better for Cone to come 

up with you for the first year, if at all pOSSible, and go 

to Europe the next year; but that point would be a subj ect 

for discussion. 

All best wishes . 

Yours sincerely, 


